

## HELPING ALL WE CAN...ONE AT A TIME.

## **DIRECTOR'S NOTE**

Deanna Wallace

AAO Executive Director

This month, All As One's kids were able to welcome a visitor from **Global Giving (GG)** to the Children's Center in Sierra Leone. **Alix Halloran**, field traveler for GG (pictured here with some of our kids), had a great visit with Bockarie Kallon, one of our staff, and the children. It's been a while since the children have had visitors from abroad, so it was a very special day.

We appreciate Alix's visit and her interest in our work. In her report to GG about the visit, she stated, "All As One is focused on making a lasting difference in the lives of many students in their community. The students receive meals and clothing so that they can focus on their studies."

As I've mentioned before, our programs include providing education and food to the kids in our care and in the community around the Children's Center. YOU make that possible with your gifts of support.

After the visit, Alix wrote, "I was so happy to meet Bockarie and the rest of the All As One team. Thank you for showing me around the Center, and letting me talk with the children. It was great to hear from them about how your project has impacted their lives."

Thank YOU again for making our work possible. As always, we continue to need your help! **We're short about \$4000 this month, for basic expenses. If you can help, we would greatly appreciate it! God bless you!** 



## Thanks to our first time donors in March 2017:

Diane & Werner Grob

## Thanks to those who gave over \$500 in March 2017:

Chris Briers - Jody Bolling - Polly Archer & David Walker - Yvonne Katter - Zaid Gardner & Claire Malloy

And thank you to our regular monthly supporters, who make our work possible!